
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Sarah Keogh 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Teresa Maloney 

Terence McMorrow 

Kathleen Lattin 

David Byrne 

Deceased Members of Farren & Moneypenny Families. 

Tom & Kitty Hennessey 

Frank Condon 

Rita & Paddy Ellis 

Gerald Quigley 

Michael Hackett 

Bridie Curley 

Brigid John & Maurice Martin 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time —26th July ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day   
 
Our conviction is that God loves us 
wholly, in the double sense that he loves us 
fully and completely and his desire is that 
grace should touch every dimension of our 
lives. Anyone who has made the discovery 
of faith, like the merchant in search of fine 
pearls, will know what is meant: it is so 
wonderful that it leads to a discipleship 
costing not less than everything. It can be 
daunting, of course, but it leads to life in 
abundance (Jn 10:10). 
 
Prayer   
 
God of the covenant, faithful and true, you 
offer us both love and a way of living. As we 
embrace your love for each of us, help us so 
to live that we may fully alive with your 
Good News.  
 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank you for your continued sup-

port— To donate to our parish you 

may use the Donate Button or 

place your donations, Double Wal-

let envelopes, Family Offering en-

velopes and Easter Dues envelopes 

into the baskets provided at the 

exit doors or the safes at the back 

of the Church.  

As everyday can be regarded as 

‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 

each morning.  

I wish to sincerely thank all who 

have helped with this effort in 

these extremely challenging 

times.   
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Return of Church Groups – with 

some restrictions being eased and 

people now returning to Mass we 

have had a few enquiries regarding 

the return of Church Groups……... 

The Church Repository has re-

opened and will be open after the 

11.00a.m. Mass on Sundays and 

after the 10.00 a.m. Mass week-

days 

Marino Parish Knitting 

Group (‘The Knitwits’) are 

planning their return in September 

should health regulations permit – 

in the meantime please continue 

drop your items for premature ba-

bies into the Sacristy between 

10.00am & 12.30pm and they will 

be delivered to the Neo-Natal Unit 

of the Coombe Hospital. Thank 

you. 

 

The Tea/Coffee Mornings 

will remain suspended be-

cause of the uncertainty with the 

COVID 19 virus in the interest of 

the safety of our parishioners.            

_________________________ 

Church Repository Shop 

We are delighted to an-

nounce that the  Church 

Repository/Shop will re-

open this Sunday 19th 

July after the 11.00 a.m. Mass and 

will be open every Tuesday and 

Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. 

Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on 

Sundays. We have a good supply of 

sacramental mementos for all oc-

casions and in particular for First 

Holy Communion. Signed Mass 

Cards are also available our Parish 

Shop as well as from the Sacristy. 

We look forward to your visit. 

IMPORTANT NOTES 

 

 IF YOU CAN IT WOULD BE MUCH APPRECIATED IF YOU WOULD 
WEAR  A FACE COVERING WHILE IN THE CHURCH 

 
 
 IN ORDER TO RELIEVE THE PRESSURE ON OUR VOLUNTEERS WE 

WOULD ASK THAT YOU COME EARLY IN ORDER  TO BE SEATED BE-
FORE MASS STARTS 

 

 PLEASE DO NOT KNEEL KNEELING REDUCES THE PHYSICAL DISTANCE 
BETWEEN PEOPLE. 

 

 AS OUR NUMBERS ARE RESTRICTED IT WOULD BE APPRECIATED IF 
YOU COULD ATTEND MASS DURING THE WEEK AND LEAVE THE 
WEEKEND CERMONIES FOR THOSE WHO CANNOT ATTEND DURING 
THE WEEK 

 

 

MASS TIMES: 

 

Weekday Mass : 10.00 a.m. each morning. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday at 5.30 p.m. (Vigil Mass) and Sundays at 9.30 

a.m. & 11.00 a.m.   

Please note there is no 12.30 p.m. Mass for the moment. 


